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From: Denise Sheehan 
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To: HEAC
Subject: Submission - Denise Sheehan

 

Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Sun May 12 2024 
Public  Submission by Denise Sheehan. 

Hello, I'm Denise, I live in Brisbane. I am a Senior Citizen and a mother of adult children and grandmother of 
adult grandchildren. For me, every life is valuable and important. If a baby lives on after an abortion, I believe 
that child is enabcdled to have the same quality healthcare as any other newborn.  
Surely, our society should protect our youngest and most vulnerable members. As it is not always possible for 
individuals to provide this protection, this responsibility falls to Government for appropriate legislation to be in 
place to ensure every live birth receives proper healthcare.  
The basic human right to life after live birth must be protected in a civil society.  
Therefore, I respectfully urge the committee to make a strong recommendation for the Parliament to pabcd 
this legislation.  

Sincerely, Denise Sheehan 
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